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Forward-Looking Statements

This interim report contains forward-looking statements that involve risks and uncertainties. These forward-
looking statements are not historical facts, but rather are based on the current beliefs, assumptions, expectations,
estimates and projections of the directors and management of Star Cruises Limited (the “Company”) about the
industry and markets in which the Company and its subsidiaries (the “Group”) operate. These statements are
not guarantees of future performance and are subject to risks, uncertainties and other factors, some of which
are beyond the control of the Group, are difficult to predict and could cause actual result to differ materially from
those expressed or forecast in the forward-looking statements. Factors that could cause actual result to differ
materially from those reflected in the forward-looking statements include general economic and business
conditions, changes in cruise industry competition, weather and other factors. Reliance should not be placed
on these forward-looking statements, which reflect the view of the Company’s directors and management as of
the date of this report only. The Company undertakes no obligation to publicly revise these forward-looking
statements to reflect events or circumstances that arise after the publication of this interim report.


